

TO: One Bothell

FROM: Del Spivey

RE: Wayne Golf Course

I am writing on my own behalf not as a member of the Bothell City Council, but as a citizen of Bothell to give you my support on your efforts in conjunction with Forterra on securing the Wayne Golf Course for recreational open space. Having played golf on the course and using the Sammamish River for recreation I feel that having this as an active use open space is important. To memorialize my support I have donated \$100.00 through your website to go to the purchase of these properties. I believe and support the current plan that One Bothell and Forterra have to obtain and preserve this open space for the citizens of the Puget Sound area to enjoy in active outdoor play.

Respectfully,

Del Spivey